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Comments: Please do not go forward with the mine project. This is a prisitine watershed, suppoporting a variety

of wildlife (including salmon), native people, and delicate ecosystems not found elsewhere. Allowing another

country to come in and take away this precious preserved ecosystem should be considered abhorrent. As our

global population continues to grow,  we are facing ever increasing threats of new diseases, hunger, and poverty.

Biodiversity, like what is found in this watershed, will be of irreplaceable value in the coming years. I only hope

that policy makers and forest service representatives can recognize this before this watershed and its biodiversity

is destroyed by toxic mine waste. 


